
Dear Bus Travelling Pupil 

 

When you wait for your dedicated school bus in the morning, that is when your “bubbles” should 

start. So, 6th form at the front of the queue in a group, you will go straight to the back of the bus. 

Next in the queue is y11, you get on the bus after the 6th form and sit in the seats immediately in 

front of the 6th form, then y10, 9, 8 and 7 in order. 

 

 

 

 

 

When you come to school in the morning, your bus will drop you at the Springfield Centre and you 

then walk to your dedicated year group gate. 

At 3pm, your buses will collect you in school. The plan below shows you where your queue will be. 

When you get there, look on the floor as there are marking which tell you where your year group 

bubble should queue up. It will be in the same order indicated above, so C6 first and onto the back 

of the bus, y11 next in the queue, then onto the bus in the seats directly in front of 6th form and so 

on. 

 

 



 


